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 MINUTES 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL  

COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC WORKS AND INFRASTRUCTURE  
REGULAR MEETING 

March 1, 2016 
4:15 P.M. 

County Square – Conference Room D 
 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, notice of the meeting  
date, time, place and agenda was posted on the bulletin board  

at County Square and made available to the newspapers,  
radio stations and television stations and concerned citizens. 

 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: 
CHAIRMAN, FRED PAYNE  
VICE CHAIR XANTHENE NORRIS 
JIM BURNS 
LIZ SEMAN  
 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: 
JOSEPH BALDWIN 
 
STAFF PRESENT: 
PAULA GUCKER, ASSISTANT COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR  
HELEN HAHN, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  
KIM WUNDER, ASSISTANT COUNTY ATTORNEY  
TERESA BARBER, DEPUTY DIRECTOR, PLANNING AND CODE COMPLAINCE  
   
 
CALL TO ORDER:   
 
 Chairman Payne called the meeting to order at 4:15 p.m. 
 
  
INVOCATION:       
     
 Councilor Seman provided the invocation.  
                         
 
 
 
 Item (3) Approval of the Minutes of the Regular Meeting of PWI Committee on 

February 16, 2016 
 

MOTION:  By Councilor Burns to approve the minutes of the February 16, 2016 Committee meeting 
as presented.  The motion carried unanimously by voice vote with two absent (Baldwin 
and Norris).    
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Item (4)   Waterline Application – Wild Orchard Road  

Paula Gucker, Assistant County Administrator addressed the Committee with a request 
from David Drummond of 200 Wild Orchard Road.  The request is from Mr. Dill’s district 
and Ms. Gucker, Mr. Dill and David Bereskin with Greenville Water have been working 
together on this request.  She stated the project was a waterline extension from 200 Wild 
Orchard Road to the end of the road at 296.  The total cost of the project is $64,200.00, 
fifty percent from the citizens and $32,100.00 from the county. This application is for 
2,140 feet along the road.  This project is a little different from previous projects; wells are 
drying up in the area and also large amounts of iron and a wild waterline running through 
back yards from a subdivision.  The property owners and the Water System have met and 
Ms. Gucker and Mr. Dill have agreed that the Water System will do the work and add an 
additional $25.00 a month to the citizens bills for the repayment. 
 
Councilor Burns questioned the cost of the project as it seemed steep.  
 
Ms. Gucker stated the project would include eight (8) households.  
 

MOTION:  By Mr. Burns to approve the waterline application for Wild Orchard Road.  The motion   
carried unanimously by voice vote with one absent (Baldwin).  

 
Item (5) Requests and Motions by Council Members 
  
  Councilor Dill thanked the Committee, as the waterline has been a major problem.  
 
 
  
Item (6) Adjournment 
 
MOTION:    By Councilor Norris to adjourn. Without objection the meeting adjourned at 4:20 p.m.  
 
  
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
Helen Hahn 

Administrative Coordinator 
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